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JOIN THE PARENT AND
CAREGIVER COUNCIL (PACC)

U Choose is looking for dedicated parents and caregivers to help improve
Baltimore City's sexual health programs and services.

In addition to improving their communities' health, PACC members will get
professional development training and opportunities for leadership roles.

A Baltimore City resident
Able to attend monthly meetings (attendees receive an incentive)
The guardian, parent, or grandparent of children ages 10-24

To join, you must be...

BALTIMORE'S YOUNG
PEOPLE NEED YOU

For more information, contact Tonya Johnson at
tonya.johnson@baltimorecity.gov


